
 

 

Academic Policy Committee 

Vote by Email 

April 4, 2023 

Transfer Credit Re-evaluation 

• This is a new policy on re-evaluating requests for transfer credit that was missed being voted on 

at the last committee meeting 

• Dr. Lang recommended a correction to the third sentence in the third paragraph. Mrs. Reed 

updated the document accordingly 

• Mr. Cosner motioned to approve the transfer credit policy, Dr. Perkins seconded. Motion passed 

 

Ashley Nicholas    March 28, 2023 


